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STATEMENT OF DONNA DOZA

We are very thankful that Brigadier General Jeffrey Phillips was forthcoming with

the information that Daniel Brazelton was transported by his unit. 

We appreciate his apology. It was welcomed by our family. 

This is the beginning of the answers we need and expect to receive.  The sooner the

answers to our other questions come the better. We are looking for change, and a

guarantee that other families will  not have to endure what our family did.

We would like to sincerely thank Melanie Craft for coming forward with the

information she had.  We would like to encourage other members of the public to

come forward if they have information regarding Mr. Brazelton.
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